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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 2:51 PM
To: Kelley Corbari
Cc: Leslie Ames; Keino Young; Diamond Lynn
Subject: RE: Question Regarding Email ID 5492

Hi Kelley,  
 
Looks like this one was filed at 12:41 p.m.  Not sure if that’s the one from this morning that you 
referred to...  at any rate, we will certainly place it in Parties correspondence in Docket 140219 and 
140220 and not 140217.  Thank you for the clarification.   
 

 
Have a great afternoon everyone!  :) 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Kelley Corbari  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 2:18 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Diamond Lynn 
Cc: Leslie Ames; Keino Young 
Subject: RE: Question Regarding Email ID 5492 
 Hi Dorothy,  If the filing is the memo I did this morning  (I think Leslie had a similar filing for 140217), then my memo and attached email should go in Docket Nos.  140219 and 140220 and  NOT  140217.   Please put the email under “Parties” in the correspondence portion of the docket file.  Let me know if you have any other questions.  Thanks! Kelley   
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Direct Phone:  (850) 413-6234 Direct Fax:       (850) 413-6235 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request.  Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.  
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 2:14 PM 
To: Diamond Lynn 
Cc: Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Question Regarding Email ID 5492 
 
Hi Diamond, 
 
We need confirmation that the filing mentioned below should only be placed in Dockets 140219 and 
140220 but should not be included in Docket 140217. 
 

 
Also, the memo requests that the memo be placed in correspondence, however it was not 
electronically submitted to correspondence, but rather the docket file.  Please confirm that the filing 
should be filed in correspondence and not the docket file.  If it goes to correspondence, please advise 
if it should be Parties and Interested Persons, or Consumers and Representatives. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Dorothy 




